
 

 
 
                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                    

MEDIA RELEASE PSA saddened by passing of former PSC Chairperson, Professor Stan 

Sangweni 

 

DATE 18 May 2021  

 

EMBARGO   None    

 

ENQUIRIES   communication@psa.co.za 

 

The Public Servants Association (PSA), the majority Union at the Public Service Commission (PSC) in the 

noted with sadness the passing of Prof Stan Sangweni.  

 

Prof Sangweni was the inaugural chairperson of this Chapter-9 institution during the dawn of democracy in 

1994. He served the Public Service with integrity and dedication until 2019. His immense contribution to the 

transformation and development of the Public Service is highly recognised. His leadership skills and 

professionalism in the Public Service will always be appreciated. 

 

The PSA wishes to extend sincere condolences to Prof Sangweni’s family and the Office of the Public Service 

Commission. The PSA further urges the Commission to continue rendering efficient and effective services to 

the public in memory of Professor Sangweni. 
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